
 
 

            
 March 15, 2022 

 
Echelon Residential Product Support 

 
 
Ameristar is continuing the suspension of all incoming purchase orders until 
further notice on all Echelon residential products (5/8” picket) due to product 
availability issues. 
 
Please note that our Echelon II and Echelon Plus product lines are not affected 
and are available at normal lead times.   
 
 
Also note that Jerith has two 5/8” picket aluminum product lines (Jerith Liberty & 
Jerith Legacy) with standard lead times that can support your needs during this 
busy season. Some styles are available in stock for immediate shipment.   

 
Contact Jerith by calling 800-344-2242  
or by email jerithsales@assaabloy.com 
 
Go online at Jerith.com for more information on Jerith’s residential 
aluminum fence solutions (Jerith Liberty & Jerith Legacy). 

 
 
As always, we strive for transparency – thus this suspension of incoming orders 
will be re-evaluated May 2nd, 2022, and further communication will be released 
at that time. 
 
Thank you for your patience and commitment to Ameristar and Jerith as we 
navigate thru the coming months. 
 
 
Clay Hamann 
Vice President of Sales 
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